
R-149-23 
 

RESOLUTION  
 

WHEREAS, there is a need for an F-350 Truck for the Wharton DPW 
Department; and 
 
 WHEREAS, Route 23 Automall has been awarded a contract with the NJ 
State Co-Operative Purchasing Program 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Governing Body of the 
Borough of Wharton that they hereby approve the purchase of the following vehicle 
through the NJ State Co-Operative Purchasing Program: 
 

DESCRIPTION VENDOR/CONTRACT 
# 

PRICE 

2023 Ford F-350 Route 23 Automall 
(Contract T-2959, 
Contract 40321) 

$69,589.00 

 
 
Adopted: November 13, 2023    
 

BOROUGH OF WHARTON 
 
ATTEST: 
 
       ___________________________ 
       WILLIAM J. CHEGWIDDEN, 

MAYOR 
 
______________________ 
Cheryl Muzzillo, 
Deputy Borough Clerk 


